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NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF TENDER CONTRACT NO: CORP-B015/21/22

SUPPLY, INSTALLATION AND CONFIGURATIONS OF SERVER AND STORAGE AND
ENVIRONMENT REFRESH FOR A PERIOD 36 MONTHS

DATE: 11 May 2022

With reference to the above-mentioned tender as advertised on the Witness Newspaper on Friday,
22 April 2022. Notice is hereby given that the above-mentioned tender has been cancelled. Dr
Nkosazana Dlamini Zuma Municipality apologizes for the inconvenience caused.

Any further enquiries can be directed to the Supply Chain Management unit on 039 833 1038.

Yours faithful
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